
 
Novugen Pharma Manufacturing Facility Received the Approval by UAE MoHAP 

 

We are delighted to announce that Novugen Pharma manufacturing facility in Bandar Enstek, 

Negeri Sembilan, has received approval from the United Arab Emirates (UAE) Ministry of 

Health & Prevention (MoHAP). The accreditation certificate will be issued soon, marking 

another notable achievement for Novugen. 

 

This approval by MoHAP is particularly significant as it represents our first accreditation 

beyond Malaysia’s PIC/S and the USFDA. This milestone will allow us to expand our reach 

and begin filing dossiers in the UAE, opening new market opportunities in the Middle East. 

 

This accomplishment would not have been possible without the dedicated efforts of our Quality 

Assurance, Regulatory, and Business Development teams. Their timely coordination, thorough 

documentation, and relentless commitment have been instrumental in securing this approval. 

 

MoHAP’s approval is another achievement unlocked for Novugen and a testament to our long-

term commitment to serving patients globally with life-changing medicines of the highest 

quality. Thank you all for your hard work and dedication. Let's continue to strive for excellence 

and achieve even greater heights together. 

 


